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economy. We will partner with others to achieve economic development and other common goals that 
assure a high quality of living, and excellence in education. 
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MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: December 29, 2020 
 
To: Cynthia Rogers, Acting City Manager 
 
From:  Sonja Marx, Librarian 
 
Subject: Monthly Report 
 

 
Due to Covid-19, the Dillingham Public Library continues to be closed for the public to 
physically come inside the facility to access the patron computers and browse the 
shelves.  However, curbside checkout remains to be available for all patrons by either 
calling or emailing the library their requests.  Materials are then checked out on their 
account and passed through the doorway for pick up during our posted opening hours.  
Our goal is to have our information on the city website more accessible for patrons to 
locate items available, especially the new ones.  Free WiFi is still available from outside. 
 
We are currently advertising for the Assistant Librarian position as Tona Hanson has 
given us her letter of resignation near the end of December as she continues to care for 
her elderly mother in Anchorage.  A big thank you for her years of assisting us here at the 
library…much appreciated!   We have extended Erin Andrew’s temporary position through 
January 30, 2021 as we look to hire a Librarian Assistant by then. 
 
The Dillingham Friends of the Library Board met Monday, December 28th at 6 pm via 
Zoom.  They scheduled their next meeting in early January via Zoom, hopefully from the 
library.  The FOL Board has two seats to be filled.  The LAB also has Seat C open. 
 

Library Stat report November 24th - December 28th, 2020: 

Patron Visits:  202   Computer Use:  2   Wireless Use:  185   Story Hour:  0 
  Other Visits (including Classes):  0   Museum Use:  0    Movies Shown:  0  

  AWE Station Use:  0   Volunteer Hours Logged:  0 
 

The next Library Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for January 12, 2021, via 
Zoom and/or in person, here at the library at 5:30 pm on Tuesday 

 
The Library will be closed Thursday, December 31st for New Year’s Eve and 

Friday, January 1st, 2021 for New Year’s Day 


